
   

 

CONNECTICUT STATE POLICE 
Troop F - Westbrook 

ESSEX RESIDENT TROOPER 

 
December 4, 2023 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Reference: PARKING BAN DURING SNOWSTORMS 

 

This correspondence is to remind town residents and guests that during snowfall 

and following a snowstorm, while roads are still being cleared by our Town of Essex 

Department of Public Works, parking on all town roads, including cul-de-sacs, is 

prohibited by Town Ordinance. This allows access for safe, effective, and efficient 

plowing of roadways. 

 

If snow is forecast to begin during the overnight hours, it is the responsibility of 

each vehicle owner to ensure their vehicle is not left on the roadway for the night. 

 

Parking is available at the following locations: 

- Essex Town Hall Parking Lot (29 West Avenue) 

- Essex Post Office (rear lot on Bank Lane in Essex Village) 

- Exit 3 DOT Commuter Parking Lot (near Essex Fire Department) 

- Exit 4 DOT Commuter Parking Lot 

 

Vehicles that are found to be in violation of the Town Ordinance and impeding 

snow removal during and after snowfall shall be subject to an infraction ticket and 

possibly towed at the expense of the registered owner, if deemed necessary. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation as we work together to assist our Department of 

Public Works and CTDOT in keeping our roads and sidewalks clear and safe. 

 

 

TFC Mark Roberts #1049 
Trooper First Class Mark Roberts #1049 

Connecticut State Police 

Troop F, Westbrook 

Essex Resident State Trooper 

29 West Avenue 

Essex, CT 06426 


